ARNELL CREEK POOL RULES 2023

It is important that we all abide by these rules to insure the safety and security
of the people who use our facilities. As always, common sense and courtesy to
your fellow residents should rule the day.

1.

The pool is for use of Arnell Creek residents and their guests only. We
continue to have problems with attempted use of the pool by non-
residents. If you see someone who you do not recognize as a neighbor,
politely ask them to identify themselves as residents or guests.
Non-residents should be asked to leave the pool area, unless they can
demonstrate that they are the guests of a homeowner. If they refuse to
leave, they are considered to be trespassers, and the police may be called.

Bring your pool key with you each time you use the pool. We consider
possession of a pool key to be one indicator that you are an authorized
user of the facilities.

Children under 15 must be accompanied by an adult. Remember that
there is no lifeguard at the pool. Other adults who may be in the pool area
should not be expected to supervise children who are not theirs.

Be sure to inform your guests of the rules and make sure they behave
responsibly. Residents are responsible for the actions of their guests.

Be considerate of others around you.

e When playing games, or throwing balls or Frisbees, take care not to hit
or splash other pool users.

e Have fun, but try to keep the noise down to reasonable levels.

e Be mindful of your language and the subject matter of your
conversations, especially if there are children in the pool area.

e Pick up your trash and put it in the appropriate receptacle.

There is no running allowed on the pool deck and absolutely no diving.
The pool is not deep enough for diving, and this can result in serious injury.



10.

11.

12.

13.

14.

There is no smoking (including vaping) or drug use allowed in the pool
area. If you wish to smoke, you must do so outside the fenced area.

No glass containers may be brought into the pool area. No alcohol is
permitted, except for special events.

Turn the lights off in the bathrooms after each use, and clean up the area
before you leave.

If you use a chair cushion, return it to the rack near the picnic tables when
you are finished.

If you are the last one out of the pool area, no matter what time of day,
lock the gate when you leave. Doing so will keep unauthorized persons
out of the pool area and might prevent accidental drownings.

Unless reserved, the pool closes at dusk (after dark). Anyone using the
pool after dark without authorization will be considered a trespasser.

If you wish to reserve the pool for a special occasion, please contact Traci
Humphreys at (302) 228-2889 so that proper scheduling can be done.
Please note that reserving the pool for a “private party” does not mean
other residents are prohibited from using the pool during your event.

In case of an emergency at the pool, call
e Rosemarie Cialini at (610) 675-9896, or
e Glen Pruitt at (302) 562-2553.

If it is @ medical emergency, call 9-1-1.

Remember, the pool is here for everyone to enjoy!




